
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/15/2014 1:21:06 PM 
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Organizational Announcement 

FY I 

From: Johns, Christopher 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 1:16 PM 
To: Officers - Aii 
Subject: Organizational Announcement 

Officers 

Attached for your information are advance copies of the news release and ail-empioyee message that 
will go out this afternoon announcing several leadership changes in our Corporate Affairs, Customer 
Care and Corporate Strategy organizations. The all-employee message will be issued at 1:30 pm, 
followed by the news release at 2:00 pm. 

Chris 
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